
F-2015-00336- Grade A, B & C Incidents questions 
 
 27th October 2015 
 
Summary of request 
 
The Authority was asked for the number of Category A, B and C adverse incidents which were logged 
in 2013 and 2014 and the investigation reports and minutes for any Category A incidents for these 
periods.  
 
 HFEA response 
 
This information can be found in the Adverse Incidents in Fertility Clinics reports on the HFEA 
website (http://www.hfea.gov.uk/9449.html). These reports include links to the minutes and 
investigation reports for each Category A incidents. 
 
As the information you have requested is reasonably accessible via the HFEA website, it is exempt 
from disclosure under section 21 FOIA. 
 
You have also requested in 2014 how many incidents were there of incorrect embryos removed 

from storage and allowed to perish? I can confirm that there have been no reported incidents of this 

nature during the time period you have specified. 


